You are invited to: Hope Lutheran Preschool Dad’s Night

Who: All Preschool Dads and their Preschool student
(If dad is not available, another significant male in your child’s life is welcome to attend. Because this is a special preschool event, we ask that siblings do not attend please.)

When: Wednesday Jan. 17th, 2018

Time: 6-7:30pm

Where: Hope Lutheran Preschool-Concord Hall and classrooms


We will begin the evening in the classrooms for food and fellowship at 6 pm. Please stop along the way and pick up dinner for dad and child at a local restaurant and bring it with you. You may also bring a sack dinner from home if you prefer.

At 6:30 we will move to Concord Hall (small gym) for games and activities. Please come dressed for physical activity!


We hope you can join us for a fun filled evening!!
